Comment from Marilynne Martin

| strongly oppose allowing car manufacturers the authority to eliminate side rear view mirrors in cars.
Cameras, like all technology, come with their limitations, and pose safety hazards. In addition the
overuse of technology has led to increased unnecessary costs, making cars unaffordable for a
growing segment of Americans.

Screen use, particularly at night, can also pose health issues and a distraction for the drivers.

The manufacturers are free to offer cameras in addition to mirrors as an option for those who want
them. | do not want them.

On another safety note, the new LED lights - both headlights and taillights - are a safety issue. They
are burning my eyes and need to be recalled.



